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Meeting Minutes 

 
 
Attendees:  
IHEC: Kasey Evans 
Resurrection: Susan Siokos and Nicole Wuerl 
Western: Vivian Coeur 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION 
 
 
Introductions 
and Updates by 
schools 
 

Resurrection University 
They recently attended the Chicagoland Counseling Center Meeting. Resurrection has a new President and is searching for a Dean of Nursing. 
They have begun using Medicat for their electronic healthcare system. 
 
Western Illinois University 
Their Coordinator is taking a faculty position this Fall. They are hoping to fill that position ASAP, but the new person will not be able to start until 
August 17

th
. They are combining their AOD prevention efforts and Health Education more closely than before 

 
Illinois Higher Education Center 
The Q4 meeting is the last professional development opportunity from IHEC this fiscal year. June 30

th
 will be IHEC’s last day open this fiscal 

year. Employees will be on lay off until we hear if our grant has been re-awarded and re-funded for FY 18. IHEC is nearing the end of 
completing the 2014 and 2016 CORE state-wide summaries. Those will be distributed via listserv and website when complete. IHEC is also in 
the editing process for their Parent Based Interventions Toolkit and the Evidence Based Strategies Toolkit. Those will be made available via 
listserv and website when complete. If you have not already done so, please provide updates on contact information for your school on the new 
IHEC database emailed out via the listserv. During our lay-off period, Affiliates may send emails to ihec@eiu.edu where they can be held until 
we return.           

Discussion/Idea 
Sharing 

 
 
 
 

 

Event Locations 
Both Resurrection and WIU appreciated the format of the virtual meeting due to limited travel availability based on budget challenges. Kasey 
shared that increased webinars and fewer in-person trainings are planned for next year. IHEC hopes that in the future they may be able to live 
stream meetings and training. 
 
Consultations 
Susan shared that Resurrection would like to type up their “Consultation Visit Success Story” to share with other affiliates that may be 
considering hosting IHEC for a Consultation Visit. She will email this story to ihec@eiu.edu 

FY 18 Needs Resurrection asked if IHEC would be able to review their programming plans for AOD prevention that their AOD task force is currently creating. 
Kasey shared that IHEC is always happy to review your plans and make suggestions.  
 
WIU asked if the CORE would be offered again. Kasey shared that paying for the administration for the CORE is in the proposed IHEC budget 
for FY18. Vivian also mentioned that they will be interested in trainings/professional development on the basics of prevention work for their 
newly hired employee in the fall. 
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